
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Tim Odell [mailto   
Sent: 12 May 2018 14:40 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 Princes Parade  
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I am writing to oppose the stopping up of a section of Princes Parade to allow for 
development.  
 
I believe that the development itself is short sighted and will cause significant harm 
and is therefore unacceptable. Even if the proposed development goes ahead it can 
be served from the existing road and therefore there is no need for this order. Also, 
please consider the order at the same time as the planning application so that the full 
picture may be seen. 
 
Additionally I am opposed to this order because of the significant harm it will cause 
to the peaceful environment around the Royal Military Canal which would be a huge 
loss for the local community and harm tourism as well, which is a significant source 
of income for the local economy. 
 
Regards, Tim Odell 
 

 




